
 

 

         April 11, 2022   
  
 

TLQMC GENERAL MEETING 
              
 
President: Tom Sweet 
 

• Meeting called to order at 3:04 pm. 
• Tom welcomed all the club members and thanked them for attending. 
• Tom mentioned the success of the Member/Member Member/Guest 

tournament and hoped everyone enjoyed it. 
• Men’s Club Meeting attendance was 48 

 
Vice President: Brad Holland 
 

Brad asked the members what kinds of events they would like to participate       
in the future. Some suggestions were: four-man scramble, more pick your 
partner events, 1 gross, 2 net event, four-man team events, yellow or orange 
ball event, and add KP’s on Monday events. These events and others will be 
considered in the future. 

 
Treasurer Report: Mike Wolff 
 

•  Mike reported that the club donated $5600 to the MM/MG tourney and paid      
out $5850 to the tourney winners 

•     Checking account balance is $9000.00.   
 
Membership Report: Mike Budd (reported by Tom Sweet) 
 

• Current membership is 136 members. 
• Two new members, Stan Pollakoff and Mike Darcy 

 
Handicap Report: Ron Englhard 
 

• Monday play scores will be post by Ron Englhard. Do not post your own 
score, it’s a Men’s Club Policy.  

• Tee Box selections: Tee Box selections can be updated quarterly before the 
upcoming quarter starts. Requested Tee Box changes for next quarter must 
be submitted before June 1, 2022. 

• Handicap report updated every Friday. 
 



 

 

Monday Tournament Coordinator: Dennis Asher 
 

• Monday Tournaments will be 7:30 am shotguns for Men’s and Women’s golf 
Clubs starting on 4-25-22 

• 5/2 and 5/9 will be the Eclectic Tournament. Will look at scheduling this 
tournament earlier next year to allow snowbirds an opportunity to participate. 

• John Clough volunteered to submit future “hole in one” information to the 
Desert Sun Newspaper. 

 
 
Tournament Chairman: Bill Gorgone 
 

• Member Member/ Member Guest was a very successful tournament. There 
were 32 teams for the two-day event that had challenging formats, skins, and 
KP’s. The tournament was very competitive and the payouts for the were 
great, as 80% of the field received prize money.  

• Bill mentioned we could use more volunteers to help out. 
• Congrats to the tournament winners:                                                                  

1st place: Art Hart and Joe Murray.                                               
  2nd place: Ed Warman and Greg Henry 
  3rd place: Jeff Stout and Dennis Asher 
 
Webmaster: Nick Smyth 
 

• Nick will be gone for 3 weeks. 5-22-22 thru 6-12-22. Ed Warman will fill in 
while Nick is gone.  

 
Secretary: Bill Ward   
 
  Motion made and seconded to approve the Men’s Club Meeting Minutes of 
    2-7-2022.        
 
 
 Meeting was adjourned at 3:22 pm 


